
You may have noticed that the pond area in the field is looking a bit tidier and the flower beds in the  
playgrounds a bit neater! That's because some keen volunteers attended school over half term to do some  

gardening. We all had a lovely time! And would like to repeat this again later in the year. If you are interested in 
taking part next time, please let us know (no expertise required, just enthusiasm).  

Here are some photos of the team in action! 


